

THE BUCKINGHAM SCHOOL

An Ofsted Graded Good School

London Road Buckingham MK18 1AT Tel: 01280 812206

Email: office@buckinghamschool.org
Website: www.buckinghamschool.org
Facebook: thebuckinghamschool

Headteacher: Mr A McGinnes

21st May 2025

Dear Parents, Carers and Staff



Friends of Buckingham School (FOBS)

I hope this message finds you well.

As members of The Buckingham School community, we are extending an invitation for you to become involved with the Friends of Buckingham School (FOBS) group. This is a wonderful opportunity to contribute to our school's development and support our students' educational experiences.

FOBS is a dedicated group of parents, carers and school staff who work together to enhance the learning environment and provide enriching opportunities for all students. By getting involved with FOBS, you can help organise events, support fundraising efforts, and contribute to projects that directly benefit our school community.

We welcome parents, carers and staff with any level of commitment, whether you have a few hours to spare or can take on a more active role.

Please see the attached leaflet giving more information – to learn more, please feel free to contact the FOBS team at fobs@buckinghamschool.org

Thank you for considering this opportunity to make a positive impact on our school.

Yours faithfully,

The FOBS Team at TBS fobs@buckinghamschool.org

Proudly supporting the Friends of Buckingham School (FOBS). Join us in making a difference – to make a donation to help with current projects, visit: https://friends-of-buckingham-school-pts.sumupstore.com/